Zoning Board Minutes

Feb. 6 ,2023

The regular meeting of the Chenoa Zoning Board of Appeals was held at City Hall at 6:30pm. Present were: Larry Leggett, Bobbi Ludwig, Rick Carranza, Keenan Wilson, Mike Crisman and Dan Boian.

Tonight we discussed the proposed apartments for the HI district. This matter was requested prior to our knowledge that we would be holding a hearing on this at our March meeting. Seventeen members of the community attended to voice their opinion on the potential rezoning of the property at Hoselton drive. This was a very productive and informative meeting.

The other item on the agenda was to discuss a proposed solar farm. We tabled this as we are waiting for guidelines from the city attorney regarding solar farms.

There being no further business we adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Dan Boian